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May 11, 2020 
 

To All Connected to Liberty Union-Thurston Schools, 
  As we enter the ninth week of distance learning, the count down to the end of school has probably 
started in your minds.  Liberty Union will continue to offer distance learning opportunities for all students until 
May 21st.    

 Updated: May 11, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. 
 

SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 
The Liberty Union-Thurston Local School Board will convene for its regularly scheduled meeting 

tonight, May 11th at 7:00 P.M.  In order to abide by the “stay at home” order from Governor Mike Dewine, the 
meeting will be live streamed for the public.  To view the meeting in progress, please use this link at 7:00 P.M. 
today https://youtu.be/McxEnbAbv88  
 

GRADUATION 
A plan for the Class of 2020 Graduation will be released this week.   

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Previously Posted Information 
 

CHROMEBOOK COLLECTION 
 The district has decided that we will not be collecting the school issued Chromebooks at the end of this 
school year.  We would like the students to continue to have access to a variety of educational software 
programs throughout the summer.  Access to these online programs will continue until July 31st.  The 
Administrative Team is currently working on plans for collection of library and textbooks and the distribution of 
Summer Learning Program Workbooks.  
 

GRADUATION, PROM, AND AWARDS CEREMONIES 
Prom has been cancelled.  Please see the update from May 7th for details about a virtual prom.  No 

final decisions have been made on the other events, but the plans will be coming out soon. Many scenarios are 
being discussed and presented to the School Board for feedback and approval.  
 

FOOD SERVICES 
This is a reminder that food service is available for all children under the age of 18. At this time, food 

service will continue until June 30th, but we are researching how to continue it longer.  More details about 
summer meal pick up will be forthcoming.  

Currently, a weekly allocation of meals will be ready for curbside pick every MONDAY from 4:00 to 6:00 
P.M. behind the middle school building. There is also a Thurston pick up location from 4:30 P.M. to 5:30 P.M.    
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Liberty Union-Thurston Local School District 
An Equal Opportunity Employer 
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